
I am a homeowner and landlord (one home) in Portland.  I am also a Black woman.  I support SB 852.  If this bill passes, I would 
lose my mortgage interest deduction for my rental home and that would be significant financially and increase my tax debt.  Despite 
this, I do believe in equity and making some level of sacrifice to fund opportunities for home ownership for poor and working class 
people.  


